
Happy Fall, Kid’s Zone families! We are so excited to be entering
the cooler months, and we have so many fun things planned. Our

5th graders have officially started our Junior Counselor
Program, we are kicking into full gear with our afternoon clubs,

and we have been doing tons of crafts already! One of our
favorite activities this year so far has been Bingo! We also love

to play outside and doing perler beads! Make sure to keep an
eye out for those fun crafts and photos to come with all of our

activities for October!
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REMINDER!

Happy Fall!Happy Fall!

Some of our 5th grade Junior
Counselors are going to be

running a Sports Club and doing
Story and Art time during after
school Kid’s Zone soon! They are
very excited for the opportunity

to be mentors to our littles!

As a way to ensure the safety of
our students and staff, please be
sure to ALWAYS have your I.D.
when you pick up your child. And

please make sure that anyone who
is picking up your child has their

name on the pickup list!

UPCOMING DATES:

October 18th- No school, Full Day @ Liberty Oaks Elementary 
October 11th- 2 hour early release
October 17th- 2 hour early release
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Ms. Taylor- Site Manager
taylor.barton@lps53.org

(816)-736-5745

Office hours:
6:00am-8:45am 2:00pm-6:00pm

“We are excited to share that you
can now receive photos of your child
through the InSite Parent App! This

feature allows us to share special
moments and fun experiences

directly with you. To ensure you
don’t miss any of these photo
messages, make sure your app

notifications are turned on. You can
view all shared photos by selecting
the “InSite Photos” icon within the

app!” -Kid’s Zone Office

“Hi there! My name is Kenna
O’Hare! I have been a Kid’s
Zone counselor for over a
year now and have been at
EPiC since the beginning of

2024. I have loved EPiC the
moment I stepped through

the door! I am studying to be
an elementary teacher at
Park University. I cannot

wait to see where this year
takes us and for all the

wonderful memories we’re
going to make at EPiC!”
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